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Friday 15th September 2023 

This week we have been thinking about wisdom. Our story this 

week in worship was about Solomon who prayed to God to be 

wise. Thinking about wisdom is about making good and safe 

choices. Sometimes it needs time to consider the best ways of doing 

something. It usually involves making changes to get the best outcomes.   
 

The children cycling to school are almost all wearing helmets now!  

This is a very wise decision. In 97% of cycling deaths, the rider was NOT 

wearing a helmet. Please let us know if you are having problems getting a 

helmet.   
 

Our school family's safety is our number one priority. Thank you to everyone 

who has helped us keep your children safe by parking and stopping safely 

around the school. Last week, we had two near misses and someone was hit 

by a car at the end of school day. Thank you so much to those who have 

supported and encouraged our staff who have been out there every day 

making sure that you are all safe. 
 

This week we had the blessing of having a past pupil, Tom Smith come to talk 

to all the children. In his whole 12 years of education, he never missed one day 

of school. He attributes his current dedication to studying to his strong start 

that he had here at St Marys. Tom is now in his second year of study, he is 

training to be a doctor. 

 

The children so enjoyed the performance of Alice in Wonderland. Thank you to 

you all for your amazing dressing up costumes. (see pictures on page 3 & 4) 

 

Diane Wright MA (Education) 

HEADTEACHER 



Year 6 Secondary Open Evenings 
 

We have made a list of schools that are around the area with 

their Year 6 open days and times. We hope you find this useful, 

and if you need any help with applying for schools please 

telephone us for support. Click this link to make an application 

for your child. Please note that the application closing date is 

31st October 2023. 
 

School admissions | North Northamptonshire Council 

(northnorthants.gov.uk) 

 

 

Southfield School- 26th September 6:00 – 8:00pm 

 

KBA- 28th September doors open at 5:45pm 

 

Brooke Weston Academy Corby- 2nd-6th October 9am and 

1:20pm sessions (book online) 

 

Latimer Arts College- 5th October at 5:30pm 

 

Bishop Stopford School- 9th-11th October 9:45am-11:45am 

and 12th October 5:30pm-8:00pm 

 

KSA- 10th October 6:00pm-8:00pm 

 

Montsaye- 11th October 5:00pm-7:30pm 

 

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/school-admissions
https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/school-admissions


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 27th September from 9:00am in the school hall 

we will be holding a Macmillan Coffee morning for all parents 

(bring a donation for coffee and cake) to go toward raising vital 

funds for Cancer Research UK. 

Also, on this day we have IASS (Information, Advice and 

support services) coming to our school to offer support to 

anyone that has or may have a child with a special educational 

need this would be a really good event to attend for advice and 

guidance.



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


